
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Media Contact Only: Elizabeth Woody, Executive Director (541) 553-3331; 

maws@museumatwarmsprings.org 

 

THE MUSEUM AT WARM SPRINGS TO CLOSE TO THE PUBLIC 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 18 THROUGH WEDNESDAY, APRIL 1, 2020 

 (WARM SPRINGS, Ore., March 18, 2020) — The Museum At Warm Springs will close to 

the public beginning Wednesday, March 18. It will remain closed through Wednesday, April 1, 

2020. 

In the event individuals require an emergency sale in the Museum’s gift shop (such as 

ceremonial purchases), please call the Museum to make arrangements for an appointment with 

the sales staff at (541) 553-3331. 

During the public closure, the Museum’s staff will thoroughly clean and sanitize the entire 

building. 

The Museum staff will be monitoring this ongoing emergency development and will follow the 

suggestions and guidance of the Emergency Response Team. 

The Museum staff thanks the public for its understanding. The Museum At Warm Springs is 

more than a building — it represents decades of dedication to the preservation of the history, 

culture and heritage of The Confederated Tribes of Warm Springs. 

For more information regarding Museum exhibits or events, please visit 

www.museumatwarmsprings.org and the Museum’s Facebook page. 
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